
To
The Head of the International Delegation
of the Medical Association

Athens, 4/9/2019
Ref.: 2915

Dear Madam/Sir,

In Greece, a revision of the legislation concerning the organisation and the approval of the
scientific CME/CPD events (Conferences, Symposia etc.) is currently scheduled.
Therefore, we would be most grateful, if you could send us your feedback to the following
survey, at your earliest convenience, due to the urgency of the issue:

1. Which authority provides with the approval for the organisation of a scientific
CME/CPD event, in your country?

2. Which is the competent authority for the review and accreditation of CME/CPD
events?

Please send your answers at: pisinter@pis.gr & pisinter1@pis.gr

With kind regards,

Dr Athanasios A. Exadaktylos Dr George J. Eleftheriou
Plastic Surgeon Vascular Surgeon
President Secretary General


